
 

 

Professional Notice 

To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  September 15, 2023 

Re:  National Incident Data Repository Safety Brief 

 

The biannual National Incident Data Repository Safety Brief for Nova Scotia has been released for the period of 

October 2022 – March 2023.  

The safety brief provides Nova Scotia specific data on the types of medication incidents reported and level of 

harm. Shared learnings from medication incidents reported across the country are also highlighted. 

Insights from medication incidents are valuable learning opportunities for everyone. For more safety 

recommendations, please read the ISMP Canada Safety Bulletins. 

 

https://ismpcanada.ca/wp-content/uploads/NIDR-SafetyBrief-NS-APR2023.pdf
https://ismpcanada.ca/safety-bulletins/

